
COUNCIL MEETING - 13 JULY 2021  
 
APPOINTMENT OF REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE BODIES AND COUNCIL OWNED COMPANIES 
 
1.0 Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 To make appointments to Outside Bodies for the 2021/22 Municipal Year and to the 
 Boards of the Council’s wholly owned companies.  
 
2.0 Background Information 
 
2.1 The schedule of appointments has been amended from 2019 to remove the Municipal 

General Charity, which no longer requires District Council representation, and the Patient 
and Public Engagement Committee for the two mid Nottinghamshire Clinical 
Commissioning Groups (CCG’s). This was because the six CCG’s across Nottinghamshire 
merged to create one Nottingham and Nottinghamshire CCG with one Patient and Public 
Engagement Committee.  Representation from the Council was therefore no longer 
required on these two bodies.   

 
2.2 In addition, given the re-integration of Newark & Sherwood Homes, back into the Council, 

this has been removed from the list of Council wholly owned companies.  
 
2.3 Details of the proposed appointments to outside bodies will be circulated when these have 

been received from political groups. 
 
3.0  Municipal Year 2021/21  
 
3.1  Members will be aware that the Annual Meeting of the Council was cancelled in May 2020, 

due to the pandemic, therefore the appointments to Outside Bodies and Council owned 
companies were held over from the Annual Meeting appointments made in May 2019.  

 
4.0 RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the appointments of representatives on outside bodies for 2021/22, as set out in 
the schedule to be circulated, be approved. 

 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
For further information please contact Nigel Hill on Ext. 5243. 
 
John Robinson 
Chief Executive 
 


